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Dear Fellow Member: 
The time is rapidly approaching for the Sixty-second Annual Meeting of the 

American Pharmaceutical Association. Detroit is famous as a convent.ion city; 
renowned alike for its beauty and the hospitality of its citizens. The advance news 
is that the local committee have prepared to make our stay full of enjoyment and 
that the various Sections have arranged programs replete with matters of interest 
and profit. 

We believe that this meeting, August 24th to 29th, will be a notable event in 
our history and will be the largest gathering of representative pharmacists ever held 
in this country. 

The officers extend an invitation to  you to come and enjoy to the fullest 
extent the pleasures in store. May we have your presence and co-operation? If 
you have never attended a meeting of the Association, attend this year and get im- 
bued with the prevailing spirit and enthusiasm. If you have been attending, you will 
understand what an influence and benefit to each member is a meeting of the As- 
sociation that stands for the welfare of all concerned in pharmacy. Goethe has 
well said: “There is no teaching to compare with what we derive from intercourse 
with others.” 

To the former presidents, I extend a special invitation. I t  is the hope to have 
present at the opening session all of the living former presidents. 

Come and, if possible, bring along a new member to help the good work of the 
Membership Committee. Tshere is going to be much of interest and ties of friend- 
ship and good fellowship will be renewed and strengthened. 

This invitation, of course, includes the wives and daughters and lady mem- 
bers of the Association, as without the presence of the fair sex there could be no 
full enjoyment of the occasion. 

The American Pharmaceutical Association is the exponent of all that tends ‘0 

the welfare of pharmacy.Its aim is true, ethical and progressive pharmacy. Its ac- 
tivities are extending along ever increasing avenues of usefulness. The president 
will welcome suggestions from any member for improvement in methods or for 
additional lines of activity beneficial to pharmacists. 

Looking forward to the pleasure of greeting you at Detroit on August 24th, I am 
Yours fraternally, 

GEORGE M. BERINGER, President. 

CAMDEN, N. I., July 10, 1914. 




